
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MAGIC Open Meeting 
7pm on Tuesday 3 September 

Beaufort Arms 
High St, Raglan, NP15 2DY 

All supporters are welcome: Parents, 
Carers, People with disabilities. 
Please let Mike or Gemma know if 
you are planning to come along. 

We are MAGIC - will you join us? 
Our newly elected committee met on 7 August. We decided to form a group 
and call it: Monmouthshire All-Ability Group for Inclusive Communities. 
That’s a bit of a mouthful, so we call it MAGIC for short. Our tagline is: 
‘Working for a better future for young people with additional needs’ 
 
The group is open to anyone who wants to join, and the membership fee is a 
bargain ZERO pounds. You can join by emailing Mike or Gemma using the 
contact details at the bottom of this newsletter. 
 
We are holding an open meeting on Tuesday 3 September at 7pm in the 
Beaufort Arms in Raglan, to launch the new group and share the ideas we’ve 
had so far. Please come along if you want to support us or find out more. 

Contact Us                     or visit our website: http://montcp.weebly.com/    

Mike   07825 099 130   mikelogan@monmouthshire.gov.uk 

Gemma  07825 099 138  gemmamartin@monmouthshire.gov.uk 

Bright New Futures Project 
The Bridges Centre in Monmouth has been 
awarded a BIG Lottery Grant to work with 
Monmouthshire young people with 
disabilities who are aged 14-25. This 
project will be a great way for young 
people with additional needs to get 
involved in more community activities. The 
4 year project starts this November. 

MAGIC Ideas 
The MAGIC team has come up with 
some ideas to improve the range of 
options for young people with 
disabilities in the Monmouthshire 
area. Visit our website or click this 
link to see our ‘Ideas so Far’ 
document. Please tell us if you can 
think of any more ideas... 

MAGIC People 
MAGIC committee people are: 
Simon Quick   (Chairperson)    
Sara Chicken (Secretary) 
Helen Leaman Sue Parry     
Sandra Peebles Louise Rixon 
Carol Wheeler 
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